
December 30, 2017 at 9:00 am 
End of the year Meeting of the Town of Rushford Board at the Rushford Town hall. 
 
The meeting was called to order with Tom Egan, Jerry Schoonover, Peggy Hendricks and Jodie 
Schoonover present.   
 
Approval of 2018 Operating Budget 
The only change from the proposed budget to the operating budget is “Trimming & Mowing” 
was changed from $18,000 to $17,000.  Software was changed from $1,600 to $2,600.  In 2016, 
$14,319.50 was spent for trimming and mowing.  Chairman Egan said with all the road work 
planned for 2017, there will be more trimming on the roads.  Hendricks said there is $59,265 
left in the checking account in the end of 2016 and there is $25,000 in the contingency fund 
that is ear marked for roads.  It is possible the Town will get someone in to do trimming.  
Motion by Schoonover, 2nd by Egan to approve the 2018 operating budget as presented.  
Motion carried 2-0-1. 
 
Motion by Schoonover, 2nd by Egan to approve the payment for the bills for December in the 
amount of $14,347.41.  Motion carried 2-0-1. 
 
Motion by Schoonover, 2nd by Egan to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
  


